
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 08/24 
Re: Survey Results - Gozitan tourism establishments’ performance for 2023, compared to 

2022 

22nd February 2024 

 
 

Dear GTA Member, 

   
For your information please find attached the results of the online survey conducted by GTA 

during the past weeks, covering the Gozitan tourism establishments’ performance for 2023 when 

compared to 2022, as well as other topics affecting your business. 
  
 

Thanks and best regards, 

 
 

  

Joe Muscat 

Chief Executive Officer 

Gozo Tourism Association 

4 Ta’ Mliet Court 

Gorg Borg Olivier Street 

Victoria VCT 2519 

Gozo 

Malta 
 


